
Friday 7th September 2018  

 

MESSAGE FROM MISS HURFORD 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Welcome back! 
I hope that you all enjoyed your summer 
break 

I would like to welcome the new teachers, 

Miss Dillon (year1/2) and Miss Furzer 

(year 3/4) and Mrs Scillitoe (Sendco) to 
the team. There will be an opportunity in 

the upcoming weeks for parents/carers to 
meet them. 

We will be working on improving communi-
cation with parents/carers this term in par-

ticular through the school website. Please 
be patient with us while the new staff, in-

cluding Mrs Greenwood, get to grips with 
the Sampford systems. 
We are all looking forward to the new term 

ahead and all that it brings. 
 

Miss Hurford 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness  Faith 

   TERM DATES  2018/19    

    Autumn    Spring        Summer 
Term dates:      5th September-20th December       7th January-5th April                  23rd April-24th July 
Half term :      19th-26th October                        18th-22nd February  27th-31st May  

Sampford Peverell C of E Primary School 
Higher Town, Sampford Peverell, Tiverton, 

 Devon EX16 7BR 

01884 820284 

 

School Uniform 
Please could all parents ensure 

that their children have the        
correct P.E kit. This should be a 

blue t-shirt and black shorts. 
Could parents also make sure that 
hair accessories are appropriate 

for school. 

Breakfast Club 
Please can parents whose children 

attend the Breakfast club make sure 
that they have completed and returned 

the booking form to the office before 
sending their child to Breakfast club. 

Office times 

The office will be open from 0845-16:00 

Monday to Friday with the exception of 

Wednesday when it will be closed at 

15:00 

Library 

At the end of last term some significant 

changes were made around the school includ-

ing changing the library space. We have 

moved the library to the cabin in the play-

ground. Your children will now be having 

weekly library visits with their class. We 

would also like to encourage  parents to visit 

the library with their children and help them 

choose books to share at home. The library 

will be open each morning and after school. 

Please ensure that books are returned before 

exchanging. Happy reading! 

Please could you bring 

in any inhalers and 

spacers if your child is 

asthmatic. 

Parents are invited 

to a meet the teacher 

event on Monday 

17th September for a 

quick opportunity to 

meet your child’s 

new teacher and see 

their new classroom 

if they have not al-

ready done so, at 

330pm. 
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